HA general outpatient clinic service
arrangement

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The spokesperson of Hospital Authority today (November 18) announced the
following service arrangements:

Due to special circumstances in the vicinity of the clinic, and out of
safety concerns for patients and staff members, the service of the Hung Hom
Clinic has been temporarily suspended today. Patients with appointments are
advised to make a new appointment later.
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